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Janaary 21. 1976 

Dear Mr. Prealdent: 

lt is a special pleasure to send you the eneloccd copy 
of the President'• 1977 Budget. 

Tradltlocally. the Bndget .t .. teasage of the Preeldent 
outlines tbe ba.sie theme or the Budget recommenda­
tions for the coming y~ar. Ae with last year. tbla 
Budget is intended to reinforce tho recovery of our 
economy without reignltblS the fires of inflation. 

Because of your deep personallnterest. I wanted yoa 
to hav-e a copy of this new Budget at the earliest 
opportunity. 

-;stth best wishes, 

The Honorable Richard M. Nixon 

San Clemente, Callfornla. 92672 

GRF:RLE:aby 
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Dear Mr. President: 

It is a special pleasure to send you the enclosed copy 

of the President's 1977 Budget. 

Traditionally, the Budget Message of the President 

outlines the basic theme of the Budget recommendations 

for the coming year. As with last year, this Budget is 

intended to reinforce the recovery of our economy 

without reigniting the fires of inflation. 

Because of your deep personal interest, I wanted you to 

have a copy of this new Budget at the earliest opportunity. 

With best wishes, 

• 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 21, 1976 

MR PRESIDENT: 

Attached for your approval and signature is 
a letter to President Nixon sending him a 
copy of your 1977 Budget. A copy of the 
inscription placed in last year's budget is 
attached at TAB A. 

Bill Gulley is arrangirg to have this sent by 
courier to San Clemente at Noon today, therefore, 
your immediate signature is requested. 

I 
I 
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Jim Connor 
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